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Planning and Zoning Commission
Legal Notice for Public Hearing

The Town of Morris Planning and Zoning Commission will conduct a public hearing on October
15th, 2025 at 7:00 pm at the Morris Community Hall.

The proposal is a Commission-petitioned Text Amendment to the Zoning Regulations to add
Section 56- Bantam Lake Overlay.

A copy of the complete proposed text will be made available in the Land-Use and The Town
Clerk’s Office at least ten (10) days in advance of the hearing.

This hybrid meeting will be held both in person and remotely. Please see agenda for log-in
details. All interested parties will be heard and communication received.

Tony Adili
Zoning Enforcement Officer



